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Going for Gold Assembly 
Awards for the week ending 9th February 
 
Pupil of the week:     
Reception  Gemini Hodge  Year 1  Peyton Wilson-Vardy  
Year 2   Declan Boon  Year 3     Destiny Meade  
Year 4   Holly Goulding  Year 5  Ava Eronini  
Year 6   Tyler Latham     
 
Playground Awards 
KS1 Indoor  Joseph Marron KS1 Outdoor     Sophia Fish 
KS2 Indoor  Harry Lomas KS2 Outdoor     Destiny Meade 
   
Attendance Award for week ending 9th February 
Year 4 
 
Well done everyone  
  
  

  

Weekly Newsletters 

In an attempt to improve our carbon footprint and with the ever-expanding usage of smart phones, this is the last 

paper copy of the newsletter your child will bring home. 

The newsletter will be available via the following:-  

 Mobile App - please search for Lowton JaI School (WA3 2AW) on the App Store.   

After installing the app and allowing notifications you will be able to go into settings and select the notifications 

applicable to your child. 

 Website – www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk Parents’ Communication, Newsletters 

 A copy will be displayed in the reception area  

If you need any help accessing either the mobile app or the website, please call into the school office who will be 
happy to help you. A paper copy may also be obtained by request at the school office. 
 

Lowton J & I Times tables 
Challenge 

Well done to everyone below on 
earning their wristbands. Also a 
big well done to everyone who 
tried, keep up the practise. 
8s & 9s 
Alissa Collier & 
Hannah McMillan 
 
 

After School Clubs 
The after school clubs start again with 
effect from Monday 26th February 2018. 
All clubs will finish for the Easter Holiday 
on Friday 23rd March. A new series of 
clubs will be offered after the Easter 
holidays, which will run up to the Summer 
break. 
Thank you 
 

 
School Council Cake Sale 

Thank you to everyone who 
made or donated cakes for our 
cake school. I am delighted to 
tell you that the sale raised a 
fantastic £195 to help protect 
endangered animals.  
 

http://www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk/


                
 

Headteacher – Mrs A J Davies  
Website address:- www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
More information will be available on the school website (www.lowtonprimary.wigan.sch.uk)  

and in future newsletters regarding school activities. 

Monday 26th February  School reopens after half-term holiday 8.45 am 

Thursday 1st March World Book Day 

Monday 5th March Y6 parents’ meeting re SATs 

Thursday 8th March Y6 trip to Quarry Bank Mill 

Friday 9th March Mother’s Day Assembly 9.00am – everyone welcome 

Thursday 15th March Y1 Kenyon Hall Farm trip 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd March Y6 Outdoor Education week at Low Bank Ground 

Monday 26th March Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 27th March  Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 29th March School closes for Easter Holidays 

Monday 16th April INSET Day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 17th April School reopens to pupils 8.45am 

At Lowton J & I we aim for all children to have 96% attendance or over.  
The school’s overall attendances for each year group are: 

Year Group Last Week 
Yearly Attendance 

to Date 

Reception 85.52% 93.41% 

Year 1 98.33% 95.80% 

Year 2 97.33% 95.71% 

Year 3 87.81% 96.95% 

Year 4 98.67% 96.33% 

Year 5 98.06% 96.32% 

Year 6 92.00% 95.87% 

 

Dates for your diary 

Premier Sport’s Half Term 
Holiday Camp 

Premier Sport will once again 
be running a half term holiday 

club on the following dates: 
Tuesday 20th & Wednesday 

21st February 
Prices per day are: 

9.00am - 1.00pm £11.00 
9.00am - 4.00pm £15.00 
If you would like to book a 
place for your child, please 

visit the website www.premier-
education.com where you will 

find more details and 
instructions on how to book.  

 

Pop Project visit J and I 
On Tuesday “The Pop Project” made a return visit to school after their very successful performance at Christmas. This 
time the children were treated to a musical journey through “Great British Literature”. As well as having great fun 
singing and dancing, the children learnt lots about some of the classic books written by great British authors such as 

Shakespeare, Tolkien, Lewis Carroll and Beatrix Potter. 

http://www.premier-education.com/
http://www.premier-education.com/

